
Printed on: 29/07/2015 09:05:18

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Helen Bynum OBJ2015/3886/P 28/07/2015  09:51:02 We object because of the potential loss of light in our flat in Queen Court and concern about further 

applications to build higher in the future if this is granted.

3 Queen Court

24 Queen Square

WC1N 3BA
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